
 
 
 
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

RETENTION FACILITIES –THE TAB EUREKA & THE TAB LEN SMITH MILE 
 
1 September 2025 
 
HRNSW advises that it will utilise HRNSW Retention Facilities for all horses, including 
emergencies, entered in the TAB Eureka and the TAB Len Smith Mile to be conducted 
at Tabcorp Park Menangle on Saturday 6 September 2025. 
 
Horses entered in those races will be housed within HRNSW Retention Facilities and 
must be presented at the facilities prior to 12 midday on Thursday 4 September 2025. 
 
Horses will remain under the supervision of HRNSW until released to the raceday 
stables 2 hours prior to the respective races. 
 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT: 
 
Name: 

 
Michael Prentice                           Clint Bentley 

Position: Chief Integrity Officer                      Chairman of Stewards 
Phone: (02) 9722 6600                               (02) 9722 6628 
Email: mprentice@hrnsw.com.au              cbentley@hrnsw.com.au   
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